Imperial Valley College

Student Learning Outcome Committee
Minutes
09/09/08

	Topic
	Discussion
	Decisions

	Meeting Start Time:


Committee Members Present:


Visitors Present:
Announcements:

Vote for Secretary:


	The meeting began at 3:15 pm in Room 700.
Toni Pfister - Chair, Sandie Noel - Recording Secretary, Mary Lofgren, Rosa Pitones, Dennis Carnes, Sidne Horton, Lisa Solomon, Mirtha Galindo, Jose Ruiz, Frank Rapp

Robert Abrams, Alicia Ortega, Manfred Knaak

Ms. Pfister reported that 42 new SLO forms have been submitted from various campus departments, adding up to approximately 76 total forms received.   She informed the committee that she plans to distribute a survey in the spring that will allow others to review how the SLO process is progressing.

Ms. Pfister asked for approval to post the ‘Strive for Five’ document on the SLO’s webpage.  Sidne Horton asked for approval to also post examples of completed SLO’s.  
The committee members nominated Sandie Noel from Exercise Science/Wellness/Sports Division to be their recording secretary.  


	It was agreed upon by all members present – The “Strive for Five” document will be posted on the website.  Ms. Pfister stated that she would review some completed SLO ID forms and post them on the website.

The committee members voted for Sandie Noel.  All were in favor and it was approved.



	Topic
	Discussion
	Decisions

	Visitors Comments:

Review of Minutes:
Unfinished Business:
New Business:
New Business: (continued)
Meeting Adjourned:
	None.

The minutes for July 22, 2008 were reviewed. 

A sample of Institutional Level Learning Outcomes from Bakersfield College was distributed for review and discussion.     
1.  The Purpose of the SLO Committee:
A hand out was distributed on examples for purposes of the SLO committee.  The members reviewed the document and discussed various purposes for this committee.  
Dennis inquired if the SLO’s would become more transparent and if they will be shared with students.  Ms. Pfister stated that it is hoped by the committee that in spring instructors’ will begin listing their outcomes in their syllabus.  Dennis shared that this would help students comprehend what they will gain from taking the course.
3.  Outcomes Cycle:
The members reviewed an example document of Student Learning Outcomes Assessment Cycle.  The members shared various ideas on how to format a document for our campus.  Ms. Pfister also discussed how the outcome cycle process works but stated more work needs to be done in this area.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 pm.
	The minutes were approved with a noted change in the section, Review of ISLO ID Forms.  The approved minutes will be posted to the SLO website.
The members agreed to the following four purposes: 1) Educate the campus community about outcomes and assessments; 2) Provide outcome and assessment tools and resources to the campus community; 3) Manage outcome data and the evaluation processes; and 4) Assess and improve the outcome cycle.
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